
From: Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>
To: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 12/1/2015 4:41:13 PM
Subject: Army Corp letter

Attachments: (2015.12.01) Letter from Gov. Haley to Gen. Bostick re SC Beach Renourishment.pdf

Letter attached.  It was just sent to the Corps.
 
DAVID M. GLACCUM
Policy Advisor
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
(803) 734-0324
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